University Information Resource Centre Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University

F.No. IPU/UIRC/2022-23/ ID /1

Dated:17/01/2023

Subject: Regarding Issue of Student Identity Cards

All Deans/ Directors/ Heads are requested to send the request for all students Identity Cards to the General Administration (G A) branch of the university as decided and directed by the higher authorities of the university, yesterday (i.e on 16/1/2023) in the meeting held in Vice Chancellor Secretariat.

You are further requested to send duly filled Library Membership Forms of students to the library on the same library format with one photograph to get library membership.

Dr Savita Mittal
Incharge Library

Copy to:

- 1. All Deans/ Directors/ Heads of USS of GGSIPU
- 2. Deputy Registrar (GA), GGSIPU for necessary action pl.
- 3. Deputy Librarian (Circulation Section) for necessary action pl.
- 4. AR to Vice- chancellor, GGSIPU for Information please
- 5. All Library Staff, GGSIPU for information pl.
- 6. O/o UITS, GGSIPU to upload the information on website pl
- 7. Office copy

